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Dates and timings
Wednesday 22nd October 2025
- We leave school at about 10am. Your child will need to bring their bag and kit to the Expressive arts hall at 

the beginning of the school day (8:55am) where they will be registered and any medicines can be handed 
into staff.

- We should arrive at Caythorpe for around 12noon. The children need to bring a packed lunch on this day 
which they will be eating once we arrive at the venue.

- We will then spend the rest of the day settling in and enjoying activities, including an evening activity. The 
children will be fed dinner.

Thursday 23rd October 2025
- This is our full day. We will have breakfast and then enjoy a range of activities. Children will also be fed lunch 

and dinner. 

Friday 24th October
- After breakfast children will enjoy two more activities. They will have lunch and then at around 1pm the 
coach will arrive to take them back to Cambridge. Traffic permitting, we will be back to school for 3:25pm.



Adults attending the trip

• Y6 teaching staff and TAs. Sometimes we take TAs from other year 
groups too, in order to ensure we have enough staff for the trip to run 
smoothly.

• All activities are carried out by trained PLG staff. Members of Arbury 
staff will be on hand to support and encourage pupils to have a go but 
will not lead the activities themselves. We will also be there to chat to 
if there are some activities children would rather not take part in. 



What will a day look like…





Our provisional timetable (please be aware 
this could change)



Sleeping arrangements
• Children will need a sleeping bag 

and pillow for this trip!
• Children will sleep in small 

dormitories (max 6 beds) situated 
on one corridor. Each small room 
has its own bathroom. 

• In the next few weeks, children 
will be asked to write down 2-3 
children that they would like to 
be in a room with.

• We will do our best to ensure all 
children are in a room with at 
least 1 of their friends. 





Sample menu





Reminders

• Please ensure all clothing is named as it is incredibly difficult to match 
specific items back to children.

• Children should not bring any money with them.
• Please do not bring:

Mobile phones, any electronic devices (including cameras, fitbits, 
electronic games, iPods or MP3 players), expensive or much cherished 
jewellery, expensive favourite clothing or shoes



Information we 
need from you…

Please ensure these are 
returned to us by 
Monday 22nd September.

If you have any specific 
worries or needs to 
share, please email the 
school office to book an 
appointment.



Information for the trip will be added to the 
below location…
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